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BALTIMORE POLICE DEPARTMENT f"_ %ﬁ,
Bernard C. “Jack” Young Michael S. Harrison
Mayor Police Commissioner
To: The Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council
c/o Natawna B. Austin, Executive Secretary V

From: Michelle Wirzberger, Esq., Director of Government Affairsﬂ

Date: June 12, 2019

Re: City Council Bill 19-0394 -Supplementary General Fund Operating Appropriation

- Police Department - $5,000,000

The Baltimore Police Department has reviewed City Council Bill 19-0394. This bill is for the
purpose of providing a Supplementary General Fund Operating Appropriation in the amount of
$5,000,000 to the Police Department - Service 622 (Police Patrol), to provide funding for
additional operating expenses; and providing for a special effective date.

BPD takes a favorable position on Council Bill 19-0394 but defers to the position of the
Department of Finance.

cc:  Lester Davis, Chief of Communications and Government Relations
Jeff Amoros, Legislative Officer

clo 242 West 29" Street i Baltimore, Maryland 21211-2908



